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Friday 20th January 2017 
 
 
Alnwick Playhouse Trip – Wednesday 25th January 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we are planning on taking all children (Reception to 
Year 4) to Alnwick Playhouse on Wednesday 25th January to view the work that they 
completed and to watch the short video that was created as part of the Miniature Gardens 
project last term.  
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform as usual and will be leaving by bus in the 
morning and returning to school for lunch as usual.  
 
We hope that they enjoy their morning.    
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


